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Scheduled Product Discontinuation Notice of Aluminum Electrolytic Capacitors 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
Thank you very much for your continued support. 
We would like to inform you of schedule of discontinuation of Aluminum Electrolytic 
Capacitors as follows: 
 

- Notice - 
 
1.  Scheduled End of Life (EOL) Products: 

Screw terminal capacitors with diameter equal to 35mm, 50mm and 50.8mm 
manufactured at the Lansing, NC factory. 
 

 
2.  Request for consideration: 

Please stop to use Scheduled EOL Products for new designed models. 
. 
 
3.  Background: 

Due to recent progress in technology or market changes, demand for these scheduled 
EOL products  
has been decreased. We are facing difficulty in securing stable supply of materials 
and maintaining the special production equipment. 

 
4.  EOL schedule: 

We are scheduled to discontinue production in December 2025. 
Last time buy will be permitted through April 1, 2025. 

 
 

If you have any questions or inquiries, please ask our sales representatives. 
 

 
                                                
                                                                                 
 Melanie Ball 

UNITED CHEMI-CON  
Lansing Plant Director 


